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Cessna T50 aircraft, CF-BRL.

(RANSPGSIRECORCS

JAM 29 P.M.

Director General, Air Services 
Department of Transport,
Mo. 3 Temporary BuJlding, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 3133:1 

This office is in receipt of correspondence from1.
a Mr. H.B. Somerville, 58 Samuel Road, Hamilton, Ontario, to 
the effect that he and a Mr. David Brewer of that city 
purchased the marginally noted aircraft in August, 1955» and 
that the aircraft has long since been permanently withdrawn 
from use.

2. Mr. Somerville has stated that his partner, Mr. 
Brewer, removed the log books and the Certificates of 
Registration and Airworthiness from the aircraft about two 
years ago and that he has not heard from Mr. Brewer in over 
a year as he has left the city of Hamilton. The aircraft is 
presently sitting in a dilapidated condition at the Sky 
Harbour Airport, Goderich, Ontario.

3. In view of the foregoing it is recommended that 
this aircraft be deleted from the Canadian Civil Aircraft 
Register.

Regional Director, Air Services, 
Toronto.


